
 

 

 

Medellín, August 19, 2020 

 
 

Open letter to public opinion 
 

In view of the announcement made by the Mayor of Medellín and Chairman of the 

Board of EPM, Daniel Quintero Calle, of the new members of the Company’s highest 

management body, I wish to welcome them to the Organization, highlighting their 

cross-disciplinary knowledge, which will enable us to make the best decisions in 

favor of the people, and to reiterate my unbreakable commitment to the citizens and 

to EPM employees and contractors. 

 

I also wish to reiterate my gratitude and appreciation for the outgoing Board 

members for all the services they have rendered and for their contributions over the 

period during which they participated in this collegiate body. 

 

The strengthening of Corporate Governance, the fulfillment of the Framework 

Agreement on Relations between the Municipality of Medellín and EPM, the respect 

our Board’s independence, the management and fulfillment of its guidelines and 

orientation, and the preservation of the trust of the financial market and investors are 

commitments I have taken on with determination ever since I took office, guided by 

the founding principles of EPM 65 years ago and our tradition of technical, legal, 

financial and administrative rigor. 

 

Yours truly, 

 

 



 

 

Álvaro Guillermo Rendón López 

CEO of EPM 


